
Odee Friðriksson 
odduref@gmail.com 

Oslo 12-02-2025 

Ref: 1157565 

 RE: Application for support for Masterprosjektet "We’re Sorry"

The processing of your application has been completed. We are pleased to inform you that 
the Fritt Ord Foundation has approved your application. You have been granted NOK     . 40 000

The project has been assigned the reference 1157565.Please refer to this code in all your 
correspondence with us. 

The funds can be made available a reasonable time before any costs are incurred. Forms for 
requesting payment and writing reports are available from our application centre, see 

. Please specify your account number, address, project code and the amount www.frittord.no
granted. 

If the request for the disbursement of payment is not submitted to us within one year at the 
latest, the grant will be rescinded. Please notify Fritt Ord if the project will be significantly 
delayed or changed. Fritt Ord has the right to call for the grant to be refunded if the project is 
not implemented in accordance with the original plan. 

We ask that within two months at the latest from the time the project is completed, you 
submit a report, and a copy of the thesis in pdf-format, along with financial information to us, 
showing how the grant money has been spent. 

Sincerely, 
The Fritt Ord Foundation 
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